Barrett Township Supervisors
January 17, 2018

A regular meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday,
January 17,2018 at the Barrett Township Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome,
PA. The meeting was reconvened at 8:25 a.m. by Chairman William Pipolo, Jr. from
the January 10, 2018 Supervisors Meeting.

Present: William Pipolo, Jr., Benjie Labar, Patti O’Keefe, Grant Hilfiger,
John Seese, Pam Gardsy, Jeryl Rinehart and the public.

Jason Fitzgerald from Penn Strategies was present to discuss his company’s services.
William Pipolo, Jr. made a motion to accept and sign the contract for Penn Strategies
for community planning and grant writing services contingent on the date of the
contract being revised to February 1, 2018. The motion was seconded by

Benjie Labar and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

William Pipolo, Jr. made a motion to set the dates and time for the 2018 Township
Cleanup. The dates are May 5, June 2", July 7", August 4", September 8" and
October 13" from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. the motion was seconded by Benjie Labar
and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

As there was no further business or public comment, William Pipolo, Jr. made a
motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 a.m. The motion was seconded by John Seese
and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Respectfully submitted,
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